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We are currently looking for 10 CARP leaders who want to set up a CARP society in University. 
 
USA CARP has been very successful in their own way of organizing CARP, which is very simple but 
practical. Anyone can set up this society and help people to study principle and apply it to their life. We 
would like to learn more about their system by visitng the CARP HQ in New York and participating in 
the CARP convention in the USA from 28th June – 30th June. There will also be a BCSF (BC Sports 
Festival) which has been held for 10years running. We will be representing the UK. 
 
Here is the Summary of the CARP structure for University. 
 



 
 
If you are interested in participating, please contact Hyang-Hee Kim 
 
 
 
 


